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Fair Fruit Logistica Berlin 05-07 April 2022 
The latest optical sorting machines were presented at the trade fair. 
 
Due to the cancellation of the trade fair due to the Corona Pandemic, Fruit Logistica took place again. The 
number of visitors has not yet reached the peak values of previous years, but the visitors were happy that 
measuring is possible again and were very interested in new technologies. 
 
Premium optical free-fall sorters for bulk products were also presented. Advanced systems and industry-
leading sensors increase efficiency, safety and yield. These easy-to-use machines are designed to grow with 
your requirements while handling twice the capacity. We were connected to the trade fair via an online 
stream so that the machines could be demonstrated live with the product to interested customers. 
 

 
 

Non-binding advice or further information:   
+49 (0) 2157 8959 466        Info@thelen-machines.com   


